
 

                                    Newsletter to Parents          26th May 2021.  

 
Class Assemblies 

 
 

These have restarted, though because of Covid-

19 restrictions, parents still cannot come into 

school to watch them. However a video of the 

assembly will be posted on Google Classroom. Log 

into Google Classroom, using the same log-in 

code and password that you used during the 

school shutdown and watch your child perform! 

The recent Y2 and Y4 class assemblies, have 

now been posted on Google Classroom. 

 

 

Sick Children 

 
There have recently been a number of children 

who have been sent to school after been given 

Calpol, or similar medicine at home, because 

they were feeling unwell. When the medicine has 

worn off, the children have had to be sent home. 

If your child is unwell, please keep them at home 

so that they can recuperate properly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Resources Borrowed During Lockdown 

  
During the recent school closure due to Covid 

19, resources were sent home for some 

children. These included the loan of; Ipads, 

reading books and texts books. If you 

received any of these to support your child’s 

learning, we now need you to return them to 

school. Please look carefully at home and send 

them back with your child. Thank you. 

 

 
 

Parent Governor Vacancies. 

 
There is still time to nominate yourself, or 

someone else, as a school parent governor. We 

always welcome the input that parents 

contribute to the running of the school and 

the role of a governor would be a chance for 

you to have direct involvement. 
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3 minute Christian Meditation 

 
Some classes have been using this website to 

help with prayer. Only 3 minutes; it includes 

some music and scripture. 
https://www.loyolapress.com/3-minute-
retreats-daily-online-prayer/ 
 

 

 

Majorettes 

 
 

The majorette club restarts on Saturday, 4th 

June at 10am, for children aged 5 years old 

and over. The first session is free. 
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Half Term  Holiday 

 
School is closed for the half 

term holiday; Monday, 31st May 

to Friday, 4th June. School re-

opens on Monday, 7th June. 

 

 

 

Walk to School Week 

 
Last week was National Walk to School Week. 

The class where the most children walked to 

school was, The Reception Class. Well done 

Reception. Keep it up! 

 

Puss In Boots Cats  

Year 2 were looking at the story of Puss in Boots, as part of their topic Traditional 

Tales. They made their own cats! 

 

   

   

   


